
 

 

Time for Jokes!!! 

How does Moses make tea?         He-brews it himself! 

What sort of socks do Priests wear?    Hole-y ones!!!!                

 

Let’s Pray together 

Good Morning Jesus, it’s a great new 

day! With lots to do & lots to play. Its 

nice to know I’ve a friend like you, who 

cares for me however I do. At home, at 

school, throughout this day, stay close to 

me please, dear Jesus I pray.    Amen 

 

 

CHURCHES OPENING. 

Some churches are 

able to open for Private 

Prayer. These are .. 

Sand Hutton 
11am-6pm (Sun & Wed) 
 

Upper Helmsley 
10am-5pm (Sat & Tues)  
 

Gate Helmsley 
9am-1pm (Mon); 
2-6pm (Thu) 
 
Keep an eye on your 

church notice boards 

for details. 

This is provisionally on 
SUNDAY  9th AUG  

3.00-5.00 at Sand  

Hutton School field, if 

restrictions permit!  
Keep an eye on Village 
notice boards! 

 



*Watch this space* 

• During October we will be 

collecting items for shoe-

boxes for Romania; more 

details to follow 

• We hope that ‘Play & Pray’ 

will re-start in September, 

providing restrictions allow 

 

 

 

This July & August York Diocese are supporting 

Churches to run Summer Clubs. The Theme is 

‘Hope’ & will run over 5 sessions. Sessions will take 

the form of craft/activity bags that you can com-

plete at home (similar to ‘Messy church in a bag’ 

that we did at Pentecost). So over 5 weeks a bag 

will be available for you to collect from either Sand 

Hutton or Foston school playing grounds at a spe-

cific time. The day will change each week. You will 

need to complete a registration form to take part. 

These will be emailed from school. They will also be 

available on the Benefice FB page & Website.  

Otherwise please contact me for one! 

Many thanks  to those of you who 

took part in our ‘Messy church in 

a bag’ activity at Pentecost. We 

really hope you enjoyed all the 

craft ideas, & learned something 

too! If any of you still have pray-

ers to send back, it would be great 

to receive them, so we can fill out 

our Prayer tree a bit more! Don’t 

worry if you can’t find the origi-

nal tags, any gift or parcel tag will 

do!.  

 

*Contact us* 

Do you have a good joke? Or would 

you like a birthday mention in ‘Shout 

out’? Grown-ups you might want a 

mention for a church or school fund-

raiser.           Contact us….. 

Rachaelyouthharton@gmail.com 

www.sandhuttongroup.org.uk 

www.facebook.com/groups/

Hartonbenefice 

Well done to Sand Hutton PTA who 

raised £266 at their table-top sale in  

March to put towards school projects. 

Great Work Folks!!!!! 

How about giving this 

button photo frame 

craft activity a go? 

Tubs of pretty buttons 

are available at Hobby-

craft. Laminate a photo 

& use this to frame a 

picture of someone 

you are Thankful for! 


